Attention Westglades Middle School Bus riders and Parents:

Students are expected to:

· KNOW where your bus is prior to exiting your last period class. The bus arrival log is aired via television on channel 15 daily.  Also, all teachers receive the information via email. 

· REPORT directly to the bus when the dismissal bell rings.  Buses will depart 5 minutes after the dismissal bell, so do not delay in reporting directly to your bus.

· LINE up orderly in a single file line to enter the bus.  Students will not be permitted to enter the bus that are in a crowd.

· ADHERE to the Code of Student Conduct Handbook.  Specifically, gum, candy, food, and beverages are not permitted on the bus. If students have a lunch (including a beverage), it must be stored away in the student's backpack (out of sight).  Cell phones are not permitted to be used on the bus (they should also be out of sight).  

· REMAIN seated in their assigned seats at all times.  Bus drivers will create a seating chart for each student and it is the student’s responsibility to report to that particular seat daily.
· RIDE the assigned bus specified on the student’s bus pass.  Students may not switch buses to ride with a friend.  Only 1 bus (to and from) is permitted per student.  Additionally, students who live less than 2 miles away from the school are not eligible to ride the school bus.

Additionally,

· Students at the Winner’s Circle/Holmberg Road bus stop are taking too long to load the bus.  Students are expected to be at the stop and ready to load as soon as the bus arrives.  Failure to do so delays traffic on Holmberg Road.

· Students at the Heron Bay/Casas del Sol bus stop are running across the road to get to the bus.  Traffic does not stop on the opposite side of the street and this is a safety hazard.  Adhere to using the appropriate crossing locations.

· ROUTE 1012 (E Cypresshead Drive/Hialeah Lane and Dover Lane) has been changed to bus 1141 (permanent am and pm change).

· ROUTE 1135 (Heron Bay Blvd & NW 125 DR, The Point), has been changed to ROUTE 1008 in the pm only.

Some students are crossing across west parking lot-through buses to get to the side walk to walk home and some students have tried to enter buses in line 2.  WMS will provide coverage to assure that students are using the sidewalk to walk to the west side of the school and bus drivers have been instructed not to permit a student entry until the bus is in line #1.

Many thanks to Ms. Marsh and Ms. Lewis for tireless efforts to maximize our transportation efficiency and special thanks to the bus drivers that service WMS.  

Our goal is to improve each day and working together, we will undoubtedly achieve this goal!  

